



Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) Meeting of December 7, 2023

Conferences during Strikes

As teachers should not be working during a strike day, they should not be attending a conference. If CPIC approved a request for a conference happening during a strike day, the teacher can apply to get reimbursed for non-refundable costs up to the amount CPIC approved. The balance will need to be covered by their DPIC.

Review of DPIC Plans

The committee reviewed all the DPIC plans received. All were approved but 6 for various reasons. The CPIC chair will contact these 6 schools. Reminder: DPICs do not receive their funds until their plan is approved.

Review of Requests

2 requests for credit courses were presented and approved.

8 New Teachers' requests for Professional Development Activities were submitted and approved. <u>The CPIC will no longer be accepting New Teachers' requests as the budget has been depleted for the school year.</u>

16 requests were presented for Professional Development Activities. 14 were approved and 2 were refused because it was not PD.

Submitted by Annie Sabourin